
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Higher Education Opportunity Act requires us to provide each newly enrolled 

student the following written notice. 

 

During a period of enrollment for which a student is receiving Title IV, HEA program 

funds, a conviction for any offense under any federal or state law involving the 

possession or sale of illegal drugs will result in the loss of eligibility for any Title IV, 

HEA grant, loan, or federal work-study assistance.  This includes, but is not limited to, 

Direct loans, Perkins loans, Federal Work Study, Federal Pell Grant, and Supplemental 

Educational Opportunity Grant (SEOG). 

 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact the Financial 

Aid Office at (414) 410-4048. 

 


